
Bring your unwanted household 
medications and sharps (syringes) 
to our FREE drive-through event at 
Sentara Martha Jefferson Hospital.

We will accept any unwanted prescription or over-the-counter medications and syringes. 
To be accepted, household medical sharps (syringes and needles) must be in a puncture-proof 
container, such as a laundry detergent bottle or red sharps container. All medications will be 
handled by the Albemarle County Police Department and properly destroyed. No medical waste 
from commercial organizations will be accepted.

For information on our permanent Drug Drop Off Box, 
please call the Outpatient Pharmacy at 434-654-3350

For more information, call 

1-800-SENTARA 
or 1-800-736-8272

SATURDAY, APRIL 28, 2018
10:00 A.M. TO 2:00 P.M.

Sentara Martha Jefferson Hospital 
Patient Transport Area Back of Hospital 
Peter Jefferson Parkway (Near State Farm)

 

WWW.SENTARA.COM

IN PARTNERSHIP WITH THE ALBEMARLE COUNTY POLICE DEPARTMENT

UNWANTED 
MEDICATIONS & SHARPS

Free Collection & Disposal


